
 

 

 

 
 

19/09/23 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
We hope your child has enjoyed the first couple of weeks back.  We thought we would 
take this opportunity to remind you that North Kesteven Academy is a nut-free 
environment.  We have a couple of students and staff who are highly allergic to nuts, 
and in order to prevent any accidental exposure, we ask all parents and carers to please 
NOT send nuts onto the premises, in packed lunches or as snacks.  Please be assured 
that all our catering provision is also free of nuts. 
 
If your child has an allergy that we are unaware of, please let us know via their form 
tutor so we can ensure that the first aid team have accurate information in the event of 
an emergency.  If your child has an epi-pen or other medication we can keep this for 
them, or in the case of severe allergy, allow them to have it with them throughout the 
day.  The Academy also has an emergency anaphylaxis kit in the event of a serious 
reaction to something not previously known about. 
 
Thank you for helping us protect the health and safety of our Academy community. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Romina Goldsworthy 
Director of Operations 
 


